
Wireline	Carriers’	annual	reports	pursuant	to	WAC	480-123-130

	 

July 1st, 2021 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey WA 98503 

Re: Annual Reporting Docket UT-170851 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Pursuant to WAC 480-123-180, The Toledo Telephone Co., Inc. (“Company”) hereby requests 
that the Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission certify that the Company has 
met the requirements of WAC 480-123-180 for eligibility for continued receipt of state high-cost 
funds. 

The certifications and reports that are specified in WAC 480-123-180, are enclosed. 

Sincerely, 

Dale Merten 
VP/Chief Operating Officer 
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